
 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear Customers and Suppliers, 

 

RE: COVID-19 LOCKDOWN 

 

As we stand together as one nation in South Africa during these 
challenging times, we also stand as one in support of all around the 
world in these challenging times to combat the spread of COVID-19.  

On Monday evening or President addressed the Nation as one, 
announcing a 21-day lockdown effective Midnight 26th March. The 
Rigifoam group of companies are NOT an “essential services” company 
and will comply with our President’s plan. 

Effective, close of business on the 26th March 2020, we will be in 
LOCKDOWN mode, this is across all our facilities in the Republic. 
Production will restart on Monday 20th April (official 21 days ends 
Thursday 16th April), the Offices will be open on Friday 17th April. 

During this time our Sales and Marketing team will be available on 
Mobile phones, Emails, our webpage interaction will continue as normal. 
Our switchboard calls will de diverted to internal sales staff as other 
countries not on Lockdown and customers offering essential services can 
still receive support.  Technical support teams are also on standby for 
telephonic support. All the above will be working from home. 

The following personal are available as follows: 

Foam enquiries:  

 JHB- Brian Petersen 083 552 1541 brian@rigifoam.com 

 KZN- Tristan Dickinson 082 672 6535 tristan@rigifoam.com 

 PE- Ronnie Haarhoff 083 266 1314 ronnie@rigifoam.com 

 



 

 

 

Lambdaboard 

 National – Lyle Jeffery 071 688 2681 lyle@rigifoam.com 

Chemical systems  

 National – Robbie Buchanan 060 879 5719 robbie@rigifoam.com  

Please note all our contacts per website will be monitored and 
processed as per normal. 

I am available on 083 252 5749 duncan@rigifoam.com for any queries in 
regard to the operational requirements of the company. 

 

 To all our customers and suppliers, I wish you all a safe and healthy time 
during this period, we all need to support each other in the best way to 
uphold our obligation to our fellow citizens and global friends. 

 

Look forward to seeing you all in 3 weeks, fit and healthy.      

On behalf of the Rigifoam/Resichem family, 

Best regards    

 

 

Duncan Goldsmith   

 


